

Caring for seafarers around the world

The Mission to Seafarers The Mariners' Club Hong Kong

IN ASSOCIATION WITH
The Apostleship of the Sea, The Danish Seamen's Church, The German Seamen's Mission

The Flying Angel

26 January 2004

Captain Alan Loynd
Chairman
Nautical Institute
Hong Kong Branch
c/o The North of England P & I Assoc Ltd
Rm 2701 Golden Centre
188 Des Voeux Road
Central
Hong Kong



Dear Captain Loynd,

Many thanks for the generous donation you sent to the Mission to Seafarers on behalf of the Hong Kong Branch of the Nautical Institute.

In your capacity as Chairman, I would be most grateful if you could pass on my thanks to the committee members for their support of our work among the seafarers of the world who visit and work out of the Port of Hong Kong.

Please find enclosed a receipt for HK\$15,000.

Thanks again.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Ellis

Senior Chaplain

Encl.